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Seneca Companies names new Regional Vice President – Southern Region

(DES MOINES, IA – April 29, 2024) – Seneca Companies, known as an established leader 
in the petroleum industry from project design and planning to maintenance, service, parts 
distribution and compliance, is pleased to announce Mike Worthington as Regional Vice 
President – Southern Region. 

“I’m very grateful to the leadership team at Seneca for providing me with this opportunity to 
lead our Southern operations team. With our current dedicated staff and the abundance of 
opportunity in the marketplace, I look forward to helping Seneca and our partners expand 

our footprint in the South,” said Worthington. 

Mike has been with Seneca for over thirty years, spending most of his tenure stationed at the Des Moines 
headquarters location. He then transitioned to a Denver branch manager role after previously holding a general 
contracting management role. In his new role, Mike will grow and nurture new client relationships across 
all avenues of service that Seneca can provide while helping expand the southern footprint, in addition to 
supporting the Tulsa and Oklahoma City branch locations. 

About Seneca Companies
Seneca Companies is a diverse group of entities committed to providing unequaled customer attention through 
a range of related services including Fuel Systems, General Contracting, Environmental Services, Waste 
Solutions Services, Energy Solutions and Automotive & Commercial Equipment.

To learn more about Seneca Companies’ services and locations, please visit www.senecaco.com.
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